
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Thursday, December 19, 2019 
 

Tomorrow will be a full day of school for students.  Buses will leave at their 
regular time.  Students will return to school on Tuesday, January 7, 2019.   
Monday, January 6, 2020 there will be no school for students due to a  

Professional Learning Day for staff. 
 

Activities taking place tomorrow are:  6:00-7:30 p.m. Mini Girls Basketball. 
 
This message is for parents of Gr. 3-5 students. This week is dress up days 

for the Gr. 3-5 students.  Dress up day for tomorrow is: Christmas  
Sweater Day. 

 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 

Mrs. McIntosh 
 

CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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